

Senate brief

ASUO Senate passes ISA special requests

The ASUO Student Senate approved two special requests, dealt with housekeeping duties and tabled a grievance at their weekly meeting Tuesday.

The senate approved two requests by the International Student Association.

The first request was to transfer \$15 from a surplus account to an office supplies account. The motion passed 12 to 1. The second request was to transfer \$2,200 from a surplus account to the International Night account for production and publicity of the event. The motion passed 12 to 1.

The senate rejected a motion to have its meeting room changed

from the EMU Boardroom to the Metolius Room, also in the EMU. The vote was 11 to 2 against the move.

The reasons for the Senate's decision included the size of the Metolius Room, which would make it more difficult for community members to attend the meeting, and the comfort of the current location.

"I really love these (comfortable) chairs," said senator Eric Bailey.

In other business, the senate tabled a grievance until a later meeting. The issue was deliberated in "executive session," which means that portion of the meeting was closed to the public.

Senator Andy Elliot did not comment on what was discussed, but he they did not deal with the issue.

"There was no action taken," Elliot said.

- Roman Gokhman

Logo continued from page 1

a student group," said Emily Howard, a regional organizer for the United Students Against Sweatshops. "We feel more free to express what we need to do." ASUO Women's Center spokeswoman Jenna Cunningham said she thought the old policy was a "major issue of free speech" and was happy to see the administration's willingness to negotiate.

"I'm very happy to hear that the administration is actually listening to student concerns," she said. And "I'd like to think our voices made some sort of difference."

Kristina Armenakis, co-director for the Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender, Queer Alliance, said the main victory for her group is the freedom from financial liability.

"As far as administration proce-

dures go, it's going to be a lot easier for us, in terms of printing out things, not to put an 'O' on our publications," she said. "Financially, it's a lot easier."

The ASUO Student Senate withdrew from the debate after the policy change, dropping a proposed resolution that would have denounced the mandatory-logo policy.

Student Senator Joe Streckert, who introduced the resolution, said the administration's decision will give groups a greater sense of identity.

"Student groups who do want to put that logo on their publications — by all means they should be able to do so," he said.

Streckert added that student groups should take the credit for the policy reversal.

"They shouted loud enough that something was done."

Contact the senior news reporter at janmontry@dailyemerald.com.

Crime watch

Theft and recoveries

Monday, Nov. 18, 8:15 a.m.: The Department of Public Safety received a report of a possible theft from Prince Lucien Campbell Hall.

Monday, Nov. 18, 11:06 a.m.: Bike reported stolen from Columbia Hall.

Monday, Nov. 18, 5:12 p.m.: Bike reported stolen from Walton Complex.

Tuesday, Nov. 19, 11:35 a.m.: DPS received a report of a stolen wallet from Hamilton Complex.

Wednesday, Nov. 20, 10:54 p.m.: DPS received a report of stolen laptop from Onyx Bridge.

Friday, Nov. 22, 12:58 p.m.: Bike reported stolen from Bean Complex.

Friday, Nov. 22, 4:08 p.m.: Wallet found near PI C.

Disorderly conduct

Monday, Nov. 18, 11:06 a.m.: DPS received a report of a disorderly subject at the EMU.

Tuesday, Nov. 19, 11:39 p.m.: DPS received a complaint of loud noise near Hamilton.

Thursday, Nov. 21, 11:34 p.m.: DPS received a report of a disorderly subject at the EMU.

Alcohol and drugs

Friday, Nov. 22, 7:28 p.m.: DPS received a

report of subjects with alcohol at Bean.

Friday, Nov. 22, 10:17 p.m.: DPS received a report of a student with possible alcohol poisoning at Hamilton.

Saturday, Nov. 23, 12:59 a.m.: DPS issued six minor in possession of alcohol citations at Bean.

Saturday, Nov. 23, 1:43 a.m.: DPS issued one citation for less than an ounce of marijuana at Bean.

Other

Wednesday, Nov. 20, 7:26 a.m.: DPS received a report of vehicle vandalism at Spencer View Apartments.

Friday, Nov. 22, 6:56 p.m.: DPS received a report of pedestrian hit by a vehicle at University Street.

ODE WORLDWIDE



Entertainment Calendar

Friday, Nov. 29

8 p.m. — "The Maids" (theater), Lord Leebrick Theatre, 540 Charnelton St., 465-1506, \$14 for reserved seating.

Saturday, Nov. 30

7 p.m. — "Our Lady Peace with Fingertight" (rock), WOW Hall, 291 W. Eighth Ave., 687-2746, \$16.50 advance, \$18 at the door.

9 p.m. — Lloyd Jones (blues), Wild Duck Music Hall, 169 W. Sixth Ave., 485-3825, \$10.

9 p.m. — Jo Hyatt and Steve Mazon (weekly

stand-up comedy), Kowloon Restaurant, 2222 Centennial Blvd., 343-4734, \$6.

Sunday, Dec. 1

4:30 p.m. — "A Baroque Christmas" (traditional carols, instrumental noels, cantatas and arias), Beall Concert Hall, 961 E. 18th Ave, 346-4363, \$12 advance, \$22 to \$23 at the door. Pre-concert "Musical Insights" talk by Robert Hurwitz at 3:30 p.m.

9 p.m. — "Faun Fables" (haunting folk music), Tiny Tavern, 394 Blair Blvd., 687-8383, \$4.

Holiday

continued from page 1

in obtaining donations should arrive early because they disappear quickly.

It is not too late to volunteer. Farfan said the dinner usually has about 500 volunteers, and students interested in donating their time can sign up for any time during the dinner.

Farfan said the celebration will also offer music, kids' games and massages. She said all students are welcome to attend.

"The theme is neighbors helping neighbors," she said. "And we always think of the students as part of our neighbors."

Several other local charities and schools will also host dinners, including The Salvation Army and the Eugene Mission.

Instead of dining out, some students have the option of bringing the dinner to them. Carey Bonn, a senior environmental studies and sociology major, is looking forward to staying in Eugene over the weekend instead of making the trek back to Bend, his hometown.

"I got my mom to come to me this year," Bonn said. "She's bringing me food."

However, Bonn's mom won't be bringing him any turkey this year. He recently became a vegetarian as part of his sociology class, which requires each student to make a lifestyle change that will benefit the environment.

"It's going to be a weird Thanksgiving," Bonn said. For those who are looking to do more than just chow down, Thanksgiving activities don't have to revolve around food. The Mt. Pisgah Arboretum will hold a Thanksgiving nature reading from 10 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. Participants should bring their favorite nature writing to the arboretum's visitor center at 34901 Frank Parish Road. There is a suggested donation of \$2, and hot apple cider will be served.

Whether it's turkey with a friend or cider with a stranger this Thanksgiving, students have plenty of options that don't involve a TV dinner.

Contact the Pulse editor at jacquelynlewis@dailyemerald.com and the Pulse reporter at helenschumacher@dailyemerald.com.

Oregon Daily Emerald P.O. Box 3159, Eugene OR 97403

at 13th & Jefferson in Eugene

In the Exhibit Hall at the Lane County Fairgrounds

www.holidaymarket.org or 541-686-8885

The Oregon Daily Emerald is published daily Monday through Friday during the school year by the Oregon Daily Emerald Publishing Co. Inc., at the University of Oregon, Eugene, Oregon. The Emerald operates independently of the University with offices in Suite 300 of the Erb Memorial Union. The Emerald is private property. The unlawful removal or use of papers is prosecutable by law.

NEWSROOM — (541) 346-5511 Editor in chief: Michael J. Kleckner Managing editor: Jessica Richelderfer

Freelance: Ayisha Yahya, editor News desks: Brook Reinhard, Brad Schmidt, news editors. Jan Montry, senior reporter — campus/federal politics, Ken Paulman, senior reporter—city/state politics, Jenniter Bear, campus/city culture, Jody Burruss, environment/science/technology, Jillian Daley, family/health/education, Danielle Gillespie, safety/crime/transportation Pulse: Jacquelyn Lewis, editor. Ryan Bornheimer, senior reporter. Helen Schumacher, Aaron Shakra, reporters. Joe Bechard, Nika Carlson, Natasha Chillingerian, Peter Hallinan, Mason West, columnists Sports: Peter Hockaday, editor. Adam Jude, senior reporter. Hank Hager, Jesse Thomas, reporters.

Commentary: Salena De La Cruz, Pat Payne, editors. M. Reilly Cosgrove, Meghann Farnsworth, Philip Huang, Julie Lauderbaugh, Kathryn Petersen, Sarah Spellman, columnists Design: Colleen Froehlich, editor. Jennie Cramlet, senior graphic designer. A. Scott Abts, Adelle Lennox, graphic designers. Steve Baggs, Peter Utsey, illustrators. Tyler Wintermute, junior illustrator Photo: Adam Amato, editor. Jeremy Forrest, senior photographer. Danielle Hickey, Mark McCambridge, photographers Copy: Kimberly Chapman, Jennifer Snyder, copy chiefs. Susan Gayton, Colleen McDonald, Jennifer Sudick, Heather Thompson, Travis Willse, copy editors. Online: Erik Bishoff, editor. Helen Irwandi, webmaster. BUSINESS — 346-5512 General manager: Judy Riedl Business supervisor: Kathy Carbone. Receptionist: Sarah Goracke.

Distribution: Jared Bellum, Joel Domreis, Liz Harlan-Ferlo, John Long, Mike Sarnoff-Wood
ADVERTISING — DISPLAY 346-3712 CLASSIFIED 346-4343

Director: Becky Merchant Sales manager: Michael Kirk
Special publications manager: Trina Shanaman
Sales representatives: Tim Bott, Michelle Chan, Aaron Golden, Kim
Humphries, Jenn Knoop, Lindsay McNamara, Mickey Miles, Valisa
Nelson, Laura Staples, Sherry Telford, Jeremy Williams Assistants:
Katy Cooney, Helen Geesman, Katy Hagert, Erin O'Connell, Kerl Spangler
PRODUCTION — 346-4381 Manager: Michele Ross
Production coordinator: Tara Sloan Designers: Laura Chamberlain,
Emily Cooke, Matt Graff, Andy Holland, Marissa Jones, Jayoung Park,